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Remember the school has an app, the app can 
be found on the App Store or Play Store and is 
free to download. It is very informative, giving 
term dates, information regarding school and  
Can also be used to inform us of any absences.  

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is 3CY  with 

98% - It is a shame that no classes got 100% this week, we 

can do much better than this 

Year 6KJ, 5JPB, 2CS and 1GA had no lates this week well 

done. 

 

Dates for your diary 

14th November—Year 4 Family Assembly 

16th November—Children in Need 

5th December—EYFS Christmas Performance 

7th December—Christmas Fair 

 

The children have had a great start to the new half 

term the weather is a little bit cooler now so you 

please ensure that your children have a warm coat 

and are well prepared to play outside.  

Just a little reminder about coats, hats and scarfs 

etc. can you please make sure that you put your 

child’s name in them, as many children tend to 

leave them on the playground or in the hall, adding 

to our ever expanding lost property box. 

 

 

 

 

There have been a few children coming into the yard after 

school has closed. School is not open to the public after 3.30 

any incidents that take place after this time the school will not 

be responsible for. Please remind your children not to play on 

school premises after his time. Thank you for your support.  

Missing Scooter 

Can you please check your child has not taken a boys scooter 

home accidentally. One of our younger boys scooters has 

gone missing from outside in the bike area. We love the fact 

that children can ride to school on their bikes and scooters 

and that we trust our families to treat them with respect. It 

would be a huge shame if people felt they can not trust leav-

ing their bikes etc. outside the school. Remember all equip-

ment is left at your own risk. 

Fire works and Fire Safety 

There is increasing popularity with the sale of home use fireworks and pub-

lically built local fires recently. Please be extra vigilant over the weekend 

and on Monday night as Bonfire Night approaches, advice from Merseyside 

Fire Brigade suggests that you make sure you know where your children are 

at all times and who they are with. Official firework shows are being put on 

around the city and are the safest option when it comes to celebrating. 


